
  
 
   

PLANNING BOARD 
 

 
 

ADJOURNMENT NOTICE 
 

 
The Bound Brook Planning Board meetings scheduled for Thursday, June 27, 2024, and Thursday, 
July 11, 2024, at 7:30 p.m. have been canceled. All items on the agenda scheduled for those meetings 
will be carried until and heard on the next scheduled meeting date of Thursday, July 25, 2024, at 7:30 
p.m. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Erin Santora LaGrua, 
Planning Board Secretary 
 
Phone:  732-356-0833 – ext. 687 
E-mail:  elagrua@boundbrook-nj.org  
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